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Dear students,

Welcome to 7L3. You have been placed into LOXDALE house.
You will need to ensure that you purchase a RED striped tie to
reflect the house that you are in. These can be purchased from our
official uniform supplier www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood.

My name is Mr Dudley. | have been a science teacher at George
Salter academy for a year and | am really looking forward to being
your form tutor from September!

As your form tutor, it is my responsibility to support your transition from primary to secondary school and
ensure that you settle into school life without any worries or concerns. If you have any concerns, | want you
to be reassured that we are here to help and that we will ensure your transition into secondary school is a
positive experience.

My favourite science topic is space — | love to talk about anything to do with planets, stars, and black holes!
In form time we may spend some time looking at science videos and using science-related apps that show
us how incredible our universe is! This link will take you to an app that shows you all sorts different things,
from tiny atoms to vast galaxies. Click on any object to find out about it! https://htwins.net/scale2/

Some things about me: | like to read science-fiction and fantasy books, | love dogs (I have two Jack
Russells), | enjoy playing chess, and my Hogwarts house is Slytherin. In my spare time | like to create
languages. | am looking forward to learning about your hobbies and interests too.

Due to the unusual times we are in now, | am unable to meet you in person yet and instead | am sending
this letter to you. Keep safe and stay positive, and | look forward to meeting you soon.

Kind regards,

Mr Dudley
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